
Notice of Short-Listed Vendors 

RFQ TDD 41-25 

Consulting Services for Highway 98 Living Shoreline 
 

Both Okaloosa County Tourist Development Department and Okaloosa County Purchasing 
would like to thank all vendors who responded to the aforementioned mentioned solicitation 
item.  The below items are listed alphabetically. 

 
The short-list for Consulting Services for Highway 98 Living Shoreline is as follows: 

• Cummins Cederberg, Inc. 
• Moffatt & Nichal 
• Taylor Engineering, Inc. 

An Oral Presentation meeting will be scheduled at a later date and will be publicly noticed in 
accordance with applicable guidelines. 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding the content of this notice, please contact the 
Purchasing Department at (850) 689-5960. 

 

 

 

 


